CHEMALUMN

In the fall of 1934, the chemical engineering students of the class of ‘36 founded this
organization, Chemalumn, for the purpose of furthering the friendships which had been
formed during the two preceding years at Armour as well as to form an organization to con-
tinue after commencement. We have been socially active since our organization in that we
have held several picnics, dances, as well as parties. Because of the enjoyment which we
have derived from our association and friendly get-togethers, we feel that our organization

has thus far been a success, and we firmly believe that we will be equally successful in the
yedars to come.

ARMOUR TECH RADIO CLUB

Due to the impetus of the radio amateurs attending Armour, the Armour Tech Radio
Club was reorganized in the year 1934-35, and has reached a high state of activity this year.
The year has been spent in establishing the club in a new suite of rooms. A certain amount
of communication has been carried on with other universities; regular schedules are planned
tor next year. It is the purpose of the Radio Club to foster interest and activity in radio com-
munication as well as to be a place where good fellows gather.

TRUSS CLUB

As the present college year draws to a close, the Truss Club concludes its twelfth year
ot successful operation as an organization on the Armour campus. The basic purpose of the
organization is to unite men of good personal character and to form a closer bond between
Armour Institute and its members. The social calendar has been dotted with Alumni Smokers,
Radio Dances, Bridge Parties, and get-togethers. These activities were conducted in the club
rooms because of the degree of informality which they atford. The spirit of friendship and
comradship manifested by the members has been invaluable and have aided materially in
drawing another pleasant year to a close.

ARCHERY CLUB

The "sport of kings” of target and field shooting with bow and arrow has been at-
tracting increased interest at Armour with the growth of the new Archery Club. A range has
been provided by the school, and regular practice sessions have been held during the tall and
spring. A target and other equipment have been secured by the club, while instruction is also
given to new men who are interested in making their own archery tackle as well as gaining
skill in target and field shooting. Competition with other schools is also planned tor the future.

CHINESE STUDENTS' CLUB

The Armour Tech Chinese Students’ Club has made great progress since its organiza-
tion last year. Its many aims were fulfilled and already has three more new members. Quite
a few inspection trips were conducted to plants and factories last semester. It is hoped that

our program for this semester will be even more successtul.

A joint meeting with the Chinese students of Lewis Institute and of the University of
Chicago has been planned for this semester. In this meeting it is hoped that economical
problems relating to China may be discussed, and also problems of intellectual and social

1nterest.
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